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Quilters and Sewists!  
  

Baldwin Baptist Quilters is being formed,  
and we want you!  There will be a quilter’s retreat 

hosted by Lorena’s Hope Sewing Ministry at  
Southside Baptist Church in Bay Minette, April 22-25.              

On the first evening of the retreat, there will be an    
organizational meeting at 6:00 p.m.  If you can’t come 
to the retreat, we would still love to have you come to 

the meeting.  For more information, find us on         
Facebook, or call Pat Taylor at 251-250-6605. 

 

The Ministry Training Institute, affiliated with Samford University, 

exists to equip Christians to be leaders in their churches and           

communities through theological education and practical ministry 

training. MTI is a non-degree academic program equipping ministers and        

lay-leaders to live out their calling to serve Jesus Christ and His church.  

Spring B: Intro to Old Testament  

Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. (March 28–May 16) 

Location: Baldwin Baptist Association’s Blackburn Center in Silverhill         

(15840 Silverhill Ave.) 

Instructor: Brad Baxter, pastor at First Baptist Church of Loxley  

 

Tuition for each course is $50.00 per person plus the cost of textbook.              

Financial aid and scholarship opportunities are available. To register, visit 

https://www.samford.edu/programs/ministry-training-institute/extension-

classes/. For more information or if you have questions, contact either Brad Bax-

ter at bbaxter@fbcloxley.com or Josh Vance at josh@stapletonbaptistchurch.org.  

 
 

WHERE ARE YOU   
SERVING THIS        

SUMMER?! 
 

Camp Baldwin in Elberta, AL  
has three Summer Ministry Opportunities Available!  

 
1) Summer Serve Crew: We are looking for students, ages        

17-24 (must be 17 by July 1st) to come serve, live, and     
worship at camp this summer. This is a paid ministry          
position with housing and most meals provided.  

2) Summer Kitchen Staff: We are looking for part and full    
time staff to serve in our Kitchen this summer.  

3) Summer Junior Serve Crew:   We are looking for local       
students ages 13 to 16 to join our volunteer program and  
serve at the camp 1 or 2 days a week!  

  
You can apply, for the Summer Serve Crew and Kitchen  
positions, online at www.campbaldwin.org/employment.html  
If you have any questions, or to get the Junior Crew Application, 
please email Shelby Jimenez at sjimenez@campbaldwin.org 

Hallelujah!  

He is Risen! 
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